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The lee hull of the C60 was joined last week.


From Georgio, the builder: 


“Because of the short gel time of the glue, we had to get the job done in 30 minutes. We were 8 
inside the hull with spatulas + 2 running boards with mixed material to them + 2 pouring from the 
gun onto the boards + 4 ready to drop down the hull from cranes as soon as advised + 2 calling 
the instructions.” 

Pretty stressful and fortunately they are well organised. Next time, a longer gel time will be 
selected. However, the result is that the hull is now in one piece, with all the bulkheads in place, 
with no coving or wet laminate required, saving several weeks of sticky work, plus several more of 
sanding to fair the tabbing. 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